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3rd Transnational Meeting in Cyprus!

Vlogging, Blogging and Youtubing about daily activities or interests has become a professional activity for many adult
youth people. With DEFAULT we seek to SUPPORT adult youth creatives to get involved into on-line entrepreneurship by
cultivating their knowledge and skills. As with any business, if success is to be achieved, the chances are greatly
improved by research, planning and having the training necessary to develop a robust and pertinent business strategy.
Bespoke training to support this next generation of on-line entrepreneurs. DEFAULT intends addressing to support adult
youth people in Europe to harness the full potential of the ubiquitous on-line technologies that are helping to shape the
future of business in Europe.

The 3rd Transnational Meeting of our "DEFAULT" project, which was held in Cyprus in November of 2022, was a critical
milestone in the project's journey. S.E.A.L. Cyprus was the host organization. Partners from the involved organizations,
Fifty-Fifty, S.E.A.L. Cyprus, CYA, SBTC, CEIPES, Prios, AISR and EFID were present. The meeting was a testament to the
collaborative efforts of all partner organizations, who were present to work towards achieving the project's goals.
Throughout the meeting, partners had the chance to evaluate the work that had been done up to that point. They shared
their perspectives, ideas, and experiences, and exchanged best practices, which helped to strengthen collaboration and
improve progress. As a result, the meeting was a valuable opportunity for partners to gain insights into each other's work
and to identify areas for improvement. Implementation and Management issues were of utmost importance and were
consistently discussed throughout the meeting to ensure effective collaboration and progress. Partners presented
relevant material, which led to engaging and productive discussions on Dissemination Activities. The meeting allowed
partners to develop a clear roadmap for the project's future, ensuring that they were aligned in their vision for the
project. This 3rd Meeting of the Project was focused on what has been achieved and on the final steps. CYA presented
relevant material and each partner was involved in the process!
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